Laura Hall

From: Robin Newton

Sent: Tuesday, May 2, 2023 1:37 PM
To: Laura Hall

Subject: Fwd: PZC Application Withdrawal

See below. Thanks
Robin Newton, AICP, CZEO

From: Guy Hesketh <ghesketh@fahesketh.com>

Sent: Tuesday, May 2, 2023 1:05:36 PM

To: Robin Newton <robinn@egtownhall.com>

Cc: Reggie Kronstadt <rkronstadt@krownpoint.com>; Perry Gold <pgold@krownpoint.com>; Bard Kligerman
<bard@ctrealtytrust.com>; Daniel E. Jacobs <danj@sargentlaw.com>; Daniel E. E. Jacobs <djacobsesq@gmail.com>
Subject: PZC Application Withdrawal

Robin, please accept this email as a formal request for withdrawal of the Special Permit/Site Plan application for the
Bramble Bush project (K SFR East Granby Owner, LLC) which was set to be heard on May 9, 2023. Our intent is to
resubmit a revised application before the May 9 meeting for acceptance at this meeting and for schedule of a public
hearing at the Commission’s June meeting.

We thank you for your attention to this matter.

Thanks,

Guy A. Hesketh, P.E.

Chief Engineer

F. A. Hesketh & Associates, Inc.
3 Creamery Brook

East Granby, CT 06026

P 860.653.8000
C 860.214.3800
ghesketh@fahesketh.com

From: Robin Newton <robinn@egtownhall.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 2, 2023 9:30 AM

To: Guy Hesketh <ghesketh@fahesketh.com>
Subject: Withdrawal

Hi Guy,



Are we getting a withdrawal for Bramble for PZC?

Robin Newton, AICP, CZEO
Town Planner



